
April 21, 2021 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The North Carolina Medical Care Commission Planning Meeting, 
which was scheduled for Thursday, May 13, 2021 @ 3:00 P.M.  

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
  

*****************************************************  
  

The North Carolina Medical Care Commission Quarterly Meeting 
will be held via teleconference on  
Friday, May 14, 2021 @ 9:00 A.M.  

  
   

If you are interested in participating, please contact Alice Creech 
@ alice.creech@dhhs.nc.gov.  

  
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Geary W. Knapp, JD, CPA, Assistant Secretary 
North Carolina Medical Care Commission  



 


